From: Megan Cunningham 
Sent: Friday, July 20, 2018 1:46 PM
To: Steve Berlin
Cc: Maria Gallegos
Subject: RE: Travel request for Megan Cunningham,7/15 -7/16/2018

Hi Steve,

To close the loop on this, I traveled in my official capacity to Washington, D.C. from Sunday, July 15 to Monday, July 16 to receive the HUD Secretary’s Award for Public-Philanthropic Partnership. My airfare and hotel accommodations were paid for by the Michael Reese Health Trust. Please let me know if you need any further information.

Best,

Megan

Megan Cunningham
Managing Deputy Commissioner
DePaul Center
333 S. State Street, Suite 200
Chicago, Illinois 60604
Phone:  (312) 747-9435
Megan.Cunningham@cityofchicago.org
 

